
back to school
SUPPLIES DRIVE

AUGUST 1ST-19TH

We are excited to announce we are teaming up with Baltimore Teacher Supply Swap to collect school 

supplies for the upcoming school year. BTSS is a local organization who helps collect school supplies 

for schools in Baltimore City to help reduce the financial burden on teachers and students. We are 

looking to collect items such as notebooks, paper, folders, binders, clipboards, scissors, glue, pens and 

pencils! For a full donation list you can visit there website: TeacherSupplySwap.org/Donate-Supplies/. 

We thank everyone for their donations. Every little bit counts!

http://TeacherSupplySwap.org/Donate-Supplies/

